
ITS Notice — i3 ERP and Student System Maintenance
Published  7/11/2023 by  Stephanie Conte

When: Saturday, July 15 at 8 a.m. until 2 p.m.

What is being done: The i3 ERP and Student systems will undergo scheduled maintenance.

As a result, there will be a disruption to some services as described below.  

Employee facing — i3 ERP system, IWA system, Continuing Education, Registration,

Subject Outline system, Budget Display and Hyperion

Student Facing — Student Home

Who or what will be impacted: students and employees

What do you need to do: clear your browser cache when accessing the system after this

maintenance. You can find details on how to clear browser files online.

We regret any inconvenience this may cause. Thank you for your patience. 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the Service

Desk available 24-7.
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